
Dear parents/carers 
 

Following the recent email regarding the introduction of the new RSE curriculum we 
need to advise you that the consultation date has changed to Wednesday 28th April 
at 10am. If you would like invitation to this consultation, which will take place 

remotely via Zoom, please contact the office team on 
adminoffice@croftonhammond-inf.hants.sch.uk by Thursday 22nd April.  
 

Best wishes 
 
Julie Syms and Anna Philipson 

PDL Leads 
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